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CIRCULAR NO 01 OF 2017 -NEW DEBT COUNSELLOR 

FEES 
 

This Circular is intended to advise all debt counsellors 

that the National Credit Regulator (“NCR”) has completed 

the review of the debt counsellor fees. 
 

The new debt counsellor fee structure attached hereto is 

applicable as of 1 April 2018 and will not apply 

retrospectively. 
 

Adherence to the new debt counsellor fee structure will 

be monitored strictly. 
 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 

Please direct all the queries relating to this circular to the Debt Counselling 

Department at: 

pmichaels@ncr.org.za 

mmaluleke@ncr.org.za 

tmolefi@ncr.org.za 

mphoshoko@ncr.org.za 

psongo@ncr.org.za 

gkgadima@ncr.org.za 

xmahlangu@ncr.org.za 

ptsolo@ncr.org.za 
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